
When a Zoning Permit is Required
  
The Planning Department would like to remind the citizens of Long View that the following 
residential activities require a zoning permit from the Town before any work begins on the 
site. 

• Any addition to a principal structure. 
• Demolition of existing structure. 
• Deck/New or Addition 
• Deck/adding a roof over an existing 
• Deck/change to sunroom or screened porch 
• Electrical/adding circuits or receptacles 
• Exterior Generator 
• Any type of Service Change or Repair 
• Any type of Safety Inspection 
• Any type of Utility or Storage Building 
 

Additional permits may be required by Catawba County.   
 
If you have any questions or comments please contact Town Planner Charles Mullis at 
(828)322-3921. 
 


